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Dexter Middle School Choir Trivia Night Rescheduled

Dexter, Missouri – The snow has played havoc for many events in southeast
Missouri.  The T.S. Hill Middle School's Trivia Night had to be cancelled; however
they have decided to reschedule and host their fundraiser!

The Dexter Middle School Choir Trivia Night has been rescheduled for Friday,
March 20th!

The event will take place at the Dexter Church of Christ fellowship building
located across from Burger King in Dexter.  Doors open at 6:30 p.m. and trivia
begins at 7:00 p.m.

Teams can be up to 8 people and it is $15.00 per person.  This is a wonderful
fundraiser for the Dexter Middle School Choir and anyone who likes trivia should
join them for a night of fun!

Drinks and desserts will be served so come out and have a great time!  If you
have a team ready send an email to Jamie Sepulvado at
jamies@dexter.k12.mo.us.
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